
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
24 January 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Re: Product Change Notification – NS1000 
 
This letter is served as a notification of Laird’s plan to bring in a new supplier of PU resin used in our absorber, 
NS1000 series, made in our Shenzhen (China) site. The reason for introducing the new supplier is to improve the 
uncertainty of leading time of current source from US with tightened custom inspection process. Your part 
numbers influenced are listed in below table. 
 

Customer Part Number Laird  Part Number 

 
 

Part Description 

 
 
 
 
 

NS1006 
NS1010 
NS1013 
NS1020 
NS1040 
NS1020-GPR 

210mmx300mmx0.06mm 
210mmx300mmx0.1mm 
210mmx300mmx0.125mm 
210mmx300mmx0.2mm 
210mmx300mmx0.4mm 
210mmx300mmx0.2mm 

 

 
NS1000 series with PU resin from the new source has passed our full qualification process. So there is no change 
of any specification of this product series.    
 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. If you have additional questions or concerns, 
please contact your local sales office. If you require specific data or product samples to certify this change, 
please contact your Laird Technologies local sales office within 30 days of this notification. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

Sven Fischer 
Global Product Director,  
MFS and Absorbers 
sven.fischer@lairdtech.com  
 

   

Christophe Loret 
Product Manager,  
MFS and Absorbers - Europe 
christophe.Loret@lairdtech.com     

Ivan Xu 
Product Manager,  
MFS and Absorbers - Asia 
ivan.xu@lairdtech.com 

Michael Poulsen 
Product Manager,  
MFS and Absorbers - NA 

michael.poulsen@lairdtech.com 
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